
15 February 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Important Reminder - New Documentation Requirements Starting Soon To 
Move Prohibited and Restricted (P&R) Goods from Great Britain (GB) to 
Northern Ireland (NI) 

Following our communications dated 21 and 28 January 2021, we are writing to remind you 
that if you are moving permitted chilled meats to Northern Ireland, P&R Export Health 
Certificates (EHCs) will be required from and including 22 February 2021. 

The P&R Attestations ( compliance declarations) you have been using to move these goods 
will no longer be valid if the P&R goods are entering Northern Ireland from 22 February 
2021. 

DEFRA has provided further guidance here to help you prepare. 

For the latest information on EU Exit visit www.daera-ni.gov.uk/euexit 

You can also keep up to date with new content published on line by following DAERA on 
Twitter and Facebook or signing up to our text service. To receive free text alerts, simply text 
DAERAEUExitNews to 67300. 

Kind regards 

EU Exit Communications Coordination Unit 

�"' 

i ultur nvir nm nt 

and Rural Affairs 

Sustainability at the heart of a 
living, working, active landscape 
valued by everyone. 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/toyst6sy96lfxqr/Prohibited%20and%20Restricted%20Goods_NI_New%20Documents_Reminder_V1.1.pdf?dl=0



